THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 6, 1983

Dear Jack:

What a wonderful surprise. I'm looking
forward to a great weekend with MAMIGON.

I'll call when I return from the West
Coast so that we can have lunch and get
acquainted.

Many thanks.

Sincerely,

]

.. MICHAEL K. DEAVER .
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Jack Hashian

Employment and Training Administration
601 D Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20213



U.S. Department of Labor Employment and Training Administration
601 D Street, N.W.,

Washington, D.C. 20213
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U.S. Department of Labor

Employment and Training Administration
601 D Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20213

Telephone: 202-376-7563

Royal S. Deliinger
Administrator for Regional Management
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Terry:

Many thanks for your help and thoughts on
the Catholic vote.

I've asked Lee Atwater to be your point of
contact in the White House.

I'm sure you'll be hearing from him soon.
Again, many thanks.
Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Terrence M. Scanlon
4510 Dexter Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20007



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Newt:

Thank you for sending a copy of your article
about Conservative Opportunity Society that
appeared in the Atlanta Constitution.

I read it with interest and appreciate your
thinking of me.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,
' \

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

The Honorable Newt Gingrich
House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515



Sutte 5§, PHoenNix CENTER
1657 PHOENIX BouLEvarD
CoLLEGE PARK, GEORGIA 30349
(404) 221-3854

NEWT GINGRICH

.~ SIXTH DISTRICT, GEORGIA

COMMITTEES:
PUBLIC WORKS AND
TRANSPORTATION

PosT OFFIcE Box 848
GRIFFIN FEDERAL BUILDING

HOUSE ADMINISTRATION GRIFFIN, GEORGIA 30224
~~ (404) 228-0389
WASHINGTON OFFICE: . CARROLL COUNTY COURTHOUSE
1005 LONGWORTH HOUSE OFFICE BLDG. @UﬁgrBEﬁ Df ﬂ]e ﬁntikh 51311’25 CARROLLTON, GEORGIA 30117
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515 h (404) 8346398
(202) 225-4501 gﬁnugg uf af{gprgggntaﬁngg County OFFICE BUILDING
22 EAST BROAD STREET
June 22 ' 19 83 NEWNAN, GEORGIA 30263

(404) 253-8355

Mr. Mike Deaver

The wWhite lHouse

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Mike:
Here is an article I wrote for the Atlanta

Constitution about the Conservative Opportunity Society
and our political parties.

We have the chance right now to begin to change
society. Margaret Thatcher's major victory in England is
more proof that pecple are dissatisfied with the liberal
welfare state.

We should seize this opportunity to begin building a
o Conservative Opportunity Society. This article should give
you some ideas on how to begin.

I thought you'd like to read this since you've told me
you were interested in learning more about my vision of this
new soclal structure. I hcpe this 1s helpful to you.

Please feel free to give copies of this article to your

friends.

Sincerel

Newt Gingrich
NG/w3
Enclosure
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“Conservative Opportunity Society

brmgs old--tzme hope

By Newt Gingrlch .

Newt Gingrich, who represents Geor-
gia’s 6th Dtsmmtstbestatesaalympubh-

can congressman.

WASHINGTON — The main reason the

Republican Party can't build a lasting ma-
tional majority is that it offers no
- alternative vision. Only by articulating sim-
ple, ‘clear, consistent principles can a party
commaunicate with the bulk of the natiop, A
long-term, majority party must stand for the
principles around which so percent of the
people will rally, }

A growing mmber of Republican con-

grossmen are committed to a moverient to
develop a new vision for America, which we
are: calling the Conservative Opportunity
Society. It is possible to develop a future of
equal opportunity and justice for all We
must combine traditional values with ad-
vanced technology. Government policies can
be developed by a vigorous, but lean, federal
system using market incentives instead of
bureaucracy to encourage voluntarism, the
- private sector and local government. :

This vision of a better future is really a
return to the habits that made America
great. Our national success was based on our
belef in a better life through research and

" learning. We invested heavily in a better fu-
ture which created more and better jobs,
mare take-home pay, a higher guality of life
and a better future for our children.

The symbol of the traditional American
commitment to a betler way of life in the
future might well be the seed corn. Seed
corn takes time and effort to plant. It yields
a rich harvest (about 400 kernels for each
one planted), but only if you are patient,
energetic, purposeful and if you have talth
ina belter fature.

The liberal welfare state turnec that

seed corn into_popcom so.we could eat it

today instead of planting it for a better
tomorrow. That transfer of money and ef-
fort away from research and investment
into welfare and- bureaucracy has crippled

this nation and caused massive unemploy-
ment. '

Anti-welfare state conservatism was
equally wrong because it wanted to hide the
seed corn in the pantry to avoid planting it.
All too many conservatives forgot that be-
fore you could save the Panama Canal, you
had to build it with government engineers, .
protected by government doctors who. cuned
yellow fever :

Most of our current problems — wnem-

ployment, crime, drug abuse, rising illiter- -
acy-mbetracedtothemtiaihmof

- the liberal welfare “state’ and anti-liberal
welfare state eouse:_'mism.
The liberal welfare state is more than a

. political or economic system. It is a cultaral’

set of values which sells out the future to
buy & better présent. The liberal welfare
state has brought us economic decay, com-
bining growing weltare systems, rising onm-
bers of illegitimate births, a decaying social
fabric, increasing crime, an epidemic of
drugs, declining levels of learning and the
decay of our factories, with a consequent
collapse of jobs, a growing national debt and
steadily rising taxation.

.The enti-liberal welfare siate conserv.
atives failed because they are psychologi
cally and intellectually dominated by the

- liberal welfare state. They have no allerna- -

tive vision of soclety fo offer. Instead, they .
react to the liberal welfare state with either
negativism or cheapness.

The result of these twin failures has
been that we as a nation have been founder-
ing since 1968. Despite consistent efforts to

change Washington by electing new presi-

dents since that year, Americans remain -
frusirated. As long as the fight is between a
dominant liberal welfare stale movement

and a negative, cheap conservatism, this will
remain true.

Today we are on the verge of three .
great revolotions which cry out for a return
to the seed-corn policies of the past. In biol-
ogy, information sciences and space, man-

THE ATLANTA CONSTITUTION, Mon... April 25, 1983



New movement seeking old vaiues

| gaining support of Republicans

Statt Art-Bid Holarook

kind is on the edge of changes which will
transform our world.

America needs 2 mass movement dedi-
cated to a positive vision of America’s fo-
ture — creating jobs, developing opportunity
and improving the quality of life. Just as the
Progressive movement shaped America
from 1900 to 1920, so a Conservative Oppor-
tunity Society movement can shape Atnerica
from 1984 to 2000. This movement should be
dedicated to accelerating the shift to higher
income, higher quality of life, greater justice
2nd opportunity for all.

The general changes in our econemy
and culture must be matched with a stun-
ning revitalization of American management
skills in the private sector, in voluntansm
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and in the federal and state govermments.
Every citizen must take on the burden of
freedom. If you are worried about illiteracy,
find one child and teach him or her how to
read. Don't tackle the country, just do your
share. If you are worried about crime, set
up a neighborhood watch program. :

This is not meant to suggest that gov-
ernment doesn’t have a big role to play. Un-
like many conservatives, I am not a neo-

Marxist who believes in the thhermg away

of the state,

The Conservative Oppertunity Society
must follow the tradition of Alexander
Hamilton, who as the first secretary of the
Treasury used government to encourage jobs
and sound money. We must have courage to
act boldly as Thomas Jefferson did in buying
half a continent. Conservatives must under-

stand that there is a role for & strong, ag-
gressive, but non-bureaucratic government.

This type of visionary, activist, positive
movement offers the Republican Party its
best chance to appeal to all Americans.
Blacks and Hispanics reject overwhelmingly
the cheap, negative anti-liberal conserva-
tism. However, most blacks and Hispanies
would be atiracted to an opportumty‘f;ueﬁ,
change-oriented type of saciety.

Most blacks and Hispanics recognize the
poverty and the crime that threatens thew.
They know that as powerful as liberalisin
has been in compassion, in fighting racism
and in opposition to violence, it has also

- been remarkably ineffective in achieving ite

very values it preaches,

In order to achieve a better life far al},
the Comservative Opportunily Socisty +M
have to be committed io rebunilding ile in-
frastructure of a decaying America, We
must be committed to the belief that thare
may be obsolete jobs, but therz are io cmo-
lete people. We wil® = ' g T
American an opportunity at ewry age . el
to learn so they can work productively and
embrace technological change. We will work
to make America once again a nation of pio-
neers — but this time our piorecring vill be
in laboratories and at the frontiers of knnwl
edge.

Such a Conservative Opportunity Soci-
ely will reaffirm our beliof in the
importance of nationat survival both ic mili-
tary strepgth and in cur moral and cultural
strengths. We will wage all-out war on the’

- cocaine and hercin trade. We will fundamen-

tally reform the welfare system so every
‘able-bodied American has a chance {g wyrk
and every disabled American has a cham
to use high technology to regain a produc- |
tive life. We will return prayer {o the class-.
room and recognize that in an age wher wu
have peer pressure on drugs, alcohol znd sex™

- a little peer pressure about prayer wouls be

a good thing.

It would not solve our preblems for all
time, but such a Conservative QOpporivnily
Society would give our gramdchildron a bet-
ter chance of inheriting a free, prosperqus
and decent society. —



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Bob:

Thank you for sending me the June 13th
issue of the Government Affairs Division
Monitor Newsletter with the report of the
President's speech.

I appreciate your taking the time to think
of me.

With best wishes,

Si.éerely,

MICHAEL XK. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Robert D. Bannister

Senior Staff Vice President

National Association of Home Builders
15th and M Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20005



National Association of Home Builders

National Housing Center
N 15th and M Streets, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20005
Telex 89-2600 (202) 822-0470

Robert D Bannister

Senior Staff Vice President June 23, 1983

Mr. Micheal Deaver
Deputy Chief of Staff & Assistant
to the President

The White House <
Washington, D.C. 20§00.

Dear Mr. Deavef: //5,7/ e

I thought you would like to see the latest issue of the
Govermment Affairs Division Monitor Newsletter which reported
on the President's speech to our Board of Directors last
month.

Your photograph along with same quotes from the President's
speech are on page 3, as well as a reminder to our state and
local offices that they can order tapes of the speech for
their local meetings.

7

, e
Sincerely,

/¢
ﬁgpbefé>D Bannister

Senior Staff Vice President
Enclosure

RDB/sm
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A Newsletter Conceming Legisiative Developments Of Interest To The Homebuilding Industry

NAHB Wins In Final Timber Ruling

COmmerce Upholds Tlmber

The Commerce Depcmment has
announced lts final ruling that imporis of
Canadlan softwood iumber ate not
belng subsidized by Canada’s Federal
and Provincial Govermnments. The ~
declsion upholds the preliminary March
7, 1983 declslon.

As a result, the investigation Is ended
and no deposits or bonds for
countervailing duties will be imposed.
The final ruling aiso terminates the
investigation by the U.S. Intemational

- Trade Commission fo determine whether
the U.S. timber Indusiry was being injured
by the alleged subsidles. NAHB had
played a major role in arguing against
the duties which would have raised the
cost of housing by as much as $5,000 on
an $85,000 home.

~ Sunset

In a victory for NAHB, the Senate Finance
Commiitee voted 14-3 recently in favor of

repeal of the sunset for the morigage
revenue bond program.

~Shortly, the full Senate will consider a bill

(H.R. 2973) to repeal the withhoiding of
tax on interest and dividends. When H.R.
2973 Is considered It is expected thatan
- amendment wiil be offered which would
repeal the December 31, 1983, sunset -
date on the single family mortgage :
revenue bond program. This amendmenf
could come In elther of two forms: (1) As
part of a Senate Finance Commlﬁee

- rnake:

Senate Expected To Vote On

amendment which would include the
repeai of the sunset dafe as weII as

SR T

separate ﬂoor amendment to repeal the
sunset date.

it you have not giready done so, piease
contact your Senators and urge them to
vote in favor of the single family -
morigage revenue bond program when

It is considered as an amendment fo

this biil.

Remind your Senators that the originai
blil to repeal the sunset date, S. 137, was
cosponsored by more than three-fourths
of the Senate.

- NAHB's John Arbib festifies on revenue bonds.

" In related action, John Arbib testified on

May 13 for NAHB at Senate Finance
hearings on the revenue bond program.
Arblb, Chairman of the Mortgage
Finance Subcommittee on State and
Local Housing Finance Agencies, noted
the overwhelming support Iin the Senate

‘to continue the program and urged

quick passage of the repeal. Arblb’s

: Nationai Housing Center 15th and M Strests NW Washington DC 20005 Telephone (202) 822-0470
Robert D Bannister, Senior Staff Vice President / Marlys F. Jensen, Editor
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testimony outlined maijor faults of a
recent GAO report which gave a very
negative picture of the role of revenue
bonds. NAHB’s research indicates that
the GAO report Is inaccurate and
misleading. A detailed rebuttal was
submitted to the Finance Commitiee.
Copies of the GAO Report and NAHB's
response are avallable upon request.
Call the GAD, 800-368-5242.

The House Ways and Means Committee
wilil hoid hearings on frends in municipal
financing and the use of tax exempt
bonds to finance pnvafe acﬂvmes on

ajune 4-and-15. NAHB- @)

FNMA And FHLMC Will Have
To Wait For Action On
Expanded Lending Powers

Recent Senate and House actions seem
to assure that the Federal Nationai
Morigage Assoclation (FNMA) and the
Federal Home Loan Mortgage
Corporation (FHLMC) wilil have to wait
until fall and probably next year before
any Congresslonai action Is taken on
their request for expanded lending
powers L

Pryde greets House Housing Subcommitiee
Chairman Gonzalez (D-TX) and Ranking Minority
Member McKinney (R-CT) during break In hearings
on FNMA/FHLMC powers.

On May 20, Senate Banking Commitiee
Chalman Garn (R-UT) and Housing
Subcommittee Chalrman Tower (R-TX)

released a joint statement announcing -
their intention to postpone action onthe -
proposed changes to the charter acis of

housmg recovery in post-war history is

FNMA and FHLMC. Instead, Gam and =/
Tower announced that they intend to
write @ comprehensive secondary
mortgage market bill over the next two

to three months. it will be designed to
encourage a broadening of the
secondary market through more
extensive involvement of the private
sector. The comprehensive measure will
aiso address the important roles played
by both and their iong term place in the
secondary market.

Gam and Tower noted the strongest

four-month delcy ‘In"conS!denngthee

issues would not adversely impact this
recovery. in addition to responding fo the
policy issues raised by proposed
changes in the charter acts, Garn and
Tower will be searching for longer term
solutions.

On May 18, NAHB President Pryde testified
before the House Housing Subcommittee
at a hearing called to consider the
proposed changes in the FNMA and
FHLMC charters. Pryde called on —
Congress to Increase the mortgage '
cellings now set at $108,300 for single
family homes. Noting that more than hailf
of all new mortgages are now being
fraded in the secondary morigage
market and with expectations that the
percentage will increase to between
two-thirds and three-fourths of all loans
by 1990, Pryde called on Congress to
maintain a strong secondary mcrket ata

@e,g&gr%m demand {ar DOLAIDG. e .-

redit.

To do that, cellings must be increased,
particularly in high costs areas where the
programs are severely limited by the
current mortgage cellings. NAHB supports
a complete removal of mortgcge
cellings but would support raising limits
in high cost areas comparable to the
FHA 203 program. NAHB, the Realtors and
the Mortgage Bankers sent a joint lefter to

‘the Hill in support of this compromise.
‘Hyde ‘aiso made a number of

ns which wouid enable the:
m&gage-backed securities market to

" ‘compete successfully with other
“iInvesiments. (See Monltor, May 12, 1983, Q
_ for detalls)
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Rousselot, Special Assistant to the
President & Deputy Director, Public

_Liaison; Michael Deaver, Deputy Chief of
Staff & Assistant fo the President; James
Baker, Chilef of Staff & Assistant to the
President; and Faith Whittlesey, Assistant
to the President for Public Liaison.

The President told the Board and
galleries filled with a standing-room only
crowd of guests, “You and your Indusiry

have just struggled through your toughest,

- most painful times since the Great
UDepresslon and you did it without
bailouts, boondoggles, or big brother.
And yet, here you are today leading
America’s economic recovery by the
strength of your nerve and the sweat of
your brow .

speech are available free of
charge to any local or State HBA.
‘Please confact NAHB’s

Publications Division to request
elther audio or video {(VHS or
Beta) cassettes.

Senate IHA Bili Infroduced

On June 8, Senators Wallop (R-WY), Dole
(R-KS), Boren (D-OK) and Pryor (D-AR)
infroduced the HOME (Housing
Opportunity and Mortgage Equity Act of
1983) bili, S. 1435. It is similar 10 HR. 2916
roinfroduced last month and would
ovide for the establishment of

individual Housing Accounts (IHAS).

Senior Whl're House cldes cccompanled

~ meehng last month ( to R)J 3prng-doard..

- and e } MGXIMUNR confmbution af
- $10,000 which must be used by the end

Sen. Waliop (R-WY), key sponsor of S. 1435 which
would provide for individuai Housing Accounts,
addressed NAHB's Executive Committee during the
Spring Board meeting. Wallop told the Senate that
the HOME account “is a mechanism to assist the
first-ime home buyer in accumulafing the money
for @ downpayment elther by providing the
Incentive to begin saving for a home, or by
shortening the fime that would be necessary to
amass sufficient downpayment funds.” He
estimated the bill would assist 2 to 3 million
homebuyers by significantly reducing the time
needed to accumuiate the downpayment,

Other Senators who have aiready joined
as sponsors are: Symms (R-ID); Grassley
(R-1A); Durenberger (R-MN); Heinz (R-PA);
Danforth (R-MO); Thurmond (R-SC); Jepsen
(R-lA); Cohen (R-ME); Cochran (R-MS);
Laxalt (R-NV); and McClure (R-ID).

Both bills are targeted to first-time
homebuyers; would permit annual tax-
deferred conmbuﬁons of up to $1000 for
-§2000 for joint retumns;

of 10 years after the initial confribution. in

addition, the Senate blli includes a

Pryor (AR)

Dole (RKS)













THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Jason:

Thank you for your nice note. It's my
pleasure to send you my picture for your
photo album.

With best wishes,
Si cerely,
ICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Jason Fields
49 Derby Street
Valley Stream, NY 11581
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Thank you for your letter calling to our attention the plight
of airline employees hired between 1974 and 1978.

The purpose of the Airline Deregulation Act of 1978 was to free
the industry from the constriction of excessive Federal regu-
lation. It is unfortunate that the 1974 cut-off date, along
with some airline hiring practices, may have worked to the
detriment of some pilots. However, if the cut-off date had
been eliminated from the Act, as you suggest, the principal
result would only have been, in effect, to permit discrimina-
tion against pilots with greater seniority, without increasing
the overall number of pilots rehired.

The root of the problem, however, lies not with the deregulation
legislation, but with the depressed condition of the Nation's
airlines that has occasioned layoffs and retarded hiring. The
solution will come through revitalization of the airline in-
dustry and increased hiring of flight crews. Now that the
President's economic plan is working to bring about general
economic recovery, we can expect airline activity to increase
and employment to improve.

Once again, thank you for writing about your concern on this
matter.

With best wishes,

Singerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr, William B. Anderson, Jr.
46 Lockwood Avenue
Stanhope, New Jersey 07874



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Mr. Retterer:

Thank you for your letter and your suggestions regarding
the use of modern technology to improve employment op-
portunities. Your concepts seem very interesting and
worthy of thoughtful consideration. I have, therefore,
forwarded your paper to the Private Sector Initiatives
Office to be reviewed. PSI has the lead here at the
White House in encouraging private-public sector partner-
ships. I know your ideas will receive full consideration.

Again, let me thank you for taking time to share your
ideas with us. With best wishes,

Sincerely,

et bewett—

ICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Ronald J. Retterer
President

Business Growth Services, Inc.
7996 California Avenue, Suite C
Fair Oaks, California 95628
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Harry:

Upon receipt of your letter of June 29th
I've taken the liberty of sending Kirk
Logie's resume to Edward Hickey, Assistant
to the President and Director of the

White House Military Office.

I will keep you informed of any progress.

.

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

With best wishes,

Mr. Harry O'Connor

President

O'Connor Creative Services, Inc.
Box 888

Universal City, CA 91608



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

MEMORANDUM TO: CHARLES 2. WICK
Director .
United States Information Agency
FROM: MICHAEL K. DEAVER Mf\
SUBJECT: International Youth Group: Request to

Meet with the President

This is in response to your request for the President to
meet with Dick Nunis and the group of 70 International
students on August 18th.

It will be impossible for the President to meet with this
group here in Washington at that time as he will be in
California on the ranch.



Uni m!a tes Office of the Director
Information
Agency

Washington, D.C. 20547

June 22, 1983

MEMORANDUM FOR: The Honorable
Michael K. Deaver
Deputy Chief of Staff and
Assistant to the President
The White House

FROM: Charles Z. wuﬂ},’\bw

Director

SUBJECT: International Youth Group: Request to
Meet With the President

Dick Nunis, a member of the President's Council for International
Youth Exchange and President of Walt Disney Outdoor Recreation,
is bringing a group of 70 international students to Washington in
mid-August. He is interested in having the President meet with
them on August 18, so that they can express their gratitude for
the President's support of international youth exchange. These
are the same students who met with the President at Epcot Center
last March (Nunils letter attached).

I pass this request along for your consideration, If you think
it would be helpful, I would be glad to send the word back to
Digk MNunis.
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June 15, 1983

The Honorable Charles Z. Wick
Director

United States Information Agency
1750 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20547

Dear Charlie:

As you know, we have 70 international students here participating in the

World Showcase Fellowship Program in conjunction with our Epcot Center Project.

As a fitting close to this first year's program, we plan to bring the group
to Washington on August 17 and 18 and on to New York on August 19 and 20.

The Washington trip will begin with tours and a visit to the Capitol Building
on the 17th.

We would like to investigate the possibility of meeting with President Reagan
sometime on Thursday, August 18. Since the President honored our group

with his visit to Florida on March 8, a farewell meeting with him in the
White House would be an ideal opportunity for our students to express their
gratitude for the President's support of international youth exchange.

Last week, I had the pleasure of hosting the Vice President and Mrs. Bush
on a brief tour of Epcot Center. I still hope you will have an opportunity
to visit our project in the near future.

I Took forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience 1f this
meeting with President Reagan and these students can be arranged.

Sincerely,

>

Dick Nunis
President
Walt Disney Outdoor Recreation

WALT DISNEY WORLD CO.

PO . BOX 40 - LAKE BUENA VISTA, FLORIDA 32830

Y o T DiSnE r WHCDWC THONS
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Dick:

Thank you for your thoughts on Education
and Politics. I've taken the liberty of
sending a copy on to Ted Bell at Education.
Please don't hesitate to pass on any
thoughts you may have on Education as

I feel as you it is long overdue.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,
A}

MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Richard Berendzen

The President

The American University

4400 Massachusetts Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20016



THE WHITE HOQUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Pat:

Thank you for your nice note. I agree at
the pace we keep it is hard to believe it
has been a month since the Summit.

We will be in touch regarding your kind
invitation to attend the America's Cup
trials or finals.

Again, thank you for all you did for us
while serving on the Economic¢ Summit commit-
tee.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of sStaff

Mr. Patrick E. Malloy, III
President

Malloy Enterprises, Inc.

Bay Street at the Waterfront
Sag Harbor, New York 11963



MALLOY ENTERPRISES, INC.

BAY STREET AT THE WATERFRONT
SAG HARBOR, NEW YORK 11963
(516) 7250033

PATRICK E. MALLOY, IlI
PRESIDENT

Lot
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July 1, 1983

Mr. Michael K. Deaver
Assistant to the President and
Deputy Chief of Staff

The White House

1700 Pennslyvania Avenue
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mike:

It's hard to believe a month has passed since the culmination of the
Summit. Every time Candace and I think back to the experience, we have
many warm memories of the people and events that took place. I also found
the experience personally stimulating and I hope to be able to serve the
Reagan administration again in the future.

But the real reason for this letter is to thank you for some excellent
wines. We've had several bottles and reluctantly I must admit California
does have some good wines, especially the reds you selected.

I'm also writing to confirm our luncheon conversation concerning view-
ing the America's Cup trials or finals. I have made arrangements for you,
Mike and Jim Baker as well as Bill, if he would 1ike to come. May I suggest



the semi-finals; August 16th through September 1st. They are usually much
more exciting than the America's Cup race itself as you have the foreign
boats racing in their eliminations as well as the American selection
finals. The "America's Cup" will start September 13th. Please let me know
what dates are convenient or if you'd prefer coming for both, I can arrange
that.

Sincerely,

e

Patrick E. Malloy III

P.S. Whenever you and Bill are ready for a rematch at tennis, Mike and I are.




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Ann:

I was happy to receive your nice note. I
enjoyed visiting with you when you were
at the White House for the luncheon last
Tuesday for the President's Advisory
Council on Private Sector Initiatives.

Thank you for all you do to serve the
Administration. ‘

With best wishes,

Singerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Ms. Ann.Ascher
201 South Beverly Glen Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90024



ANN ASGHER
£01 SoUTH BEVERLY GLEN BOULEVARD
LOoS ANGELES, CALI®ORNIA 90024

June 30, 1983

Dear Mike:

I so much enjoyed having the chance to
talk with you during last Tuesday's luncheon
for the President's Advisory Council on Private
Sector Initiatives.,

I wish you lots and lots of luck and
financial success with your| diet book apd
hope that some:time soon you'll also chpose
to do one on White House wines. ;

|

What a treat it was to be at the White
House and to hear the President's tremedously
inspiring speech, which came right from his
heart!

Thank you for giving me the opportunity
of being of service to the President and to
our great country. )

All my best wishes.

Cordially,

(e

Ann Ascher

Mr. Mike Deaver

Assistant to the President
The White House
Washington, D. C. 20050




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Elliott:

I received you letter of June 28th with the
excellent report of the screening of the
President's sound/picture interlock. I

was happy to be of assistance in making this
historic conversation possible.

Sincerely,
oot

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

With best wishes,

Mr. Elliott Sluhan
Elliott Sluhan Productions
Midland at Deepwood
Toledo, Chio 43614



QP

Efliott Sluhan Productions

Midland at Deepwood ® Toledo, Ohio 43614 ® Telephone (419) 382-0211

June 28, 1983

Mr. Michael Deaver
Deputy Chief of Staff
THE WHITE HOUSE

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. Deaver:

Having just screened the sound/picture interlock from Thursday's flight
and conversation with the President, I can assure you that this is just
another example of the President's consummate skill as a communicator.

We couldn't be more pleased.

For your personal support and assistance which made this historic con-
versation possible, please accept an airborne 21 gun salute!

With appreciation and best wishes,

Sincerely,

Elliott Sluhan
ELLIOTT SLUHAN PRODUCTIONS

/11b

Concepts, Development and Production Services for Corporate/Educational Communications



THE WHITE HOUSE
i WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Harrison:

I was pleased to receive your nice note.
It is always good to hear of a successful
Presidential trip.

Thank you again for writing.

With best wishes,

Sincg¢rely,
L]

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Harrison L. Rogers, Jr. M.D.
Speaker, House of Delegates
American Medical Association

535 North Dearborn Street
Chicago, Illinois 60610



AMERICAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION

535 NORTH DEARBORN STREET ® CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60610 ® PHONE (312) 751-6000 e TWX 910-221-0300

SPEAKER, HOUSE OF DELEGATES

HARRISON L. ROGERS, JR., M.D.
1938 Peachtree Road, N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30309

June 27, 1983

Mr. Michael K. Deaver
Deputy Chief of Staff
Assistant to the President
The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, D.C. 20500

Re: Presidential Visit To American Medical Association

Dear Mike:

I certainly appreciate the opportunity of meeting
you last week in Chicago and was very impressed with our
- President! TI did appreciate very much the opportunity
of introducing him to our House and from his reception
it was certainly clear that his visit was a success.

We look forward to visiting with you again sometime
in the future and please express to the President my
appreciation for his visit.

\

H

}Sincerely,

HLR/dhh




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Dick:

Thank you for your thoughts on Education
and Politics. 1I've taken the liberty of
sending a copy on to Ted Bell at Education.
Please don't hesitate to pass on any
thoughts you may have on Education as

I feel as you it is long overdue.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,
\

MICHAEL K. DEAVER )
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Richard Berendzen

The President

The American University

4400 Massachusetts Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20016



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 7, 1983

Dear Senator Kirby:

The President has asked me to respond to
your most kind letter of June 28th.

As you well know, at this time the President
has not yet made a decision on whether or
not to seek re-election. However, please be
assured that supportive letters such as
yours are most helpful to the President as
he weighs this most difficult decision.

Thank you for taking the time to express
your views to the President.

Sinc Qely,

f
MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

The Honorable Edward P. Kirby
State Senate

Room 520, State House _
Boston, Massachusetts 02133



